




 SURPLUS PROPERTY RESOLUTION 
 September 8, 2021 
 
 SURPLUS PROPERTY DISPOSAL 
  

Bigfork Elementary School District No. 38 
Bigfork High School District No. 38 

Flathead and Lake Counties 
Bigfork, Montana 59911 

 
WHEREAS, the trustees of Bigfork Elementary & High School District No. 38 declared 
surplus property at a business meeting on September 8, 2021;  
 
WHEREAS, the surplus property includes a Belco 35 natural gas dryer, a John Deer F35 
lawn tractor, 2 custodial cleaning caddies, and a Taski Swing 1250E floor machine.    
 
WHEREAS, the items have been replaced and are no longer needed by the District;  
 
WHEREAS, the District would like to dispose of the items; 
 
THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, the Belco 35 natural gas dryer, John Deer F35 lawn 
tractor, 2 custodial cleaning caddies, and Taski Swing 1250E floor machine will be 
disposed of after Monday, September 27, 2021.   
 
Approved by the Board of Trustees of Bigfork Elementary and High School District No. 38, 
Flathead and Lake Counties, on September 8, 2021 at a regular meeting held in the Bigfork 
High School library. 
 
ATTEST: 
 
 
____________________________ 
Chairperson    
 
____________________________ 
Clerk 

 



9/3/2021

Dear Mr. Stack,
I am excited to recommend Nick Hedgecock to the position of high school and middle school
P.E. teacher. Mr. Hedgecock received a Bachelor of Science Degree in Athletic Training and
Applied Health from George Fox University in 2008. He earned his Master’s Degree from
Easterm Washington in Exercise Science in 2018. His teaching certificate was completed in
2020 through Central Washington University.
Mr. Hedgecock is also certified in Strength and Conditioning, belonging to the National Strength
and Conditioning Association.
Mr. Hedgecock has over 780 hours of observation in the classroom as a student teacher and
substitute teacher at Central Valley School District, in Spokane WA. I believe that Mr.
Hedgecock with his extensive background in Speed and Strength, his many hours working in a
high school setting, and his willingness to learn will be an exceptional addition to our staff in the
high school and middle school.
Thank you for your consideration,
Mark Hansen
Principal
Bigfork High School







Sept.3 ,2021

Mr. Stack,
I am pleased to recommend Randi Tunnel to the position of High School Choir Advisor for the
2021/2022 school year. Mrs. Tunnel has been with the school district, as the music teacher, for
the past 11years and choir teacher since 2019/20. Mrs. Tunnel’s does a wonderful job
promoting not only her programs but Bigfork Schools as a whole.
Thank you for considering Mrs. Tunnel as our Choir Advisor.

Sincerely,
Mark Hansen
Principal
Bigfork High School
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